
Our guest performer at LFMC on Friday 14 February  will be a new entertainer  to perform at our club . 
On tour from Australia is  Nick Charles, a fantastic guitarist and blues singer. Vocalist and instrumentalist.
http://www.charlesguitar.com/     https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1l7LOsGojoo

Newsletter December  2013
Levin Folk Club: Second Friday of every month at 7:30pm 
 Entry $5 members/$8 non-members/$3 children.    
Horowhenua Scottish Society Hall, corner Bartholomew Road 
and Middlesex Street, Levin     
http://levinfolkmusicclub.webnode.com/

CLUB NIGHT
 Friday Dec 13th

Moira Howard,
Ian Campbell,
Carol-Ann 
Martin
Ross McDermott

Compere: 
Ian Todd

   If you can help with setting up the hall for club night, please be there on Friday at 4pm. 
          (Tables and chairs to set out, kitchen to prepare, a few wall hangings to put up,  front desk to set up, 
          sound gear and stage. If a couple more people could assist, it becomes a speedy  set-up session instead 
         of a strain for just 2 people. Meet us at the hall at 4pm.

OUR GUEST 
ARTIST on
Feb 14th 2014

Door team:
Any volunteers?
Email me!

You were expecting the duo of Moira and Ian (as 
Legal Tender). Well, you have an unexpected up-
grade!
With the addition of Carol-Ann and Ross 
McDermott, we will be getting the rousing 
foursome version, calling themselves RURAL 
DELIVERY. In recent times Ian Campbell on guitar 
and Moira Howard on bass, have performed in 
concert at venues throughout the country, with 
various well recognized musicians and are known 
for their unique blend of voices and abilities. 
Their performance is one of powerful vocal 
harmonies, real ‘down home country’ renditions 
and toe tapping versions of songs from artists 
such as Guy Clarke, Hank Williams, Gillian Welsh, Alison Krauss and a smattering of originals.
They have recently collaborated with top country music duo ‘Rusty and Rose’ who bring an interesting 
blend of talented musicality to the mix. Rusty (Ross McDermott) will play some fine lap steel/banjo and 
guitar and Rose ( Carylann Martin) will complement the sound playing a mixture of keys and piano 
accordion. Both will be adding great vocals to the mix. The recent series of concerts have been titled 
“Rural Delivery” and it is highlights of this show that they will be performing at the Levin Folk Music 
Club.

December is a special club night - any contributions to our special Christmas supper 
are very welcome.  

We are saying goodbye to a very loyal club member as Carrie Dean moves soon to Taranaki to be closer to her 
family. We have much appreciated Carrie’s assistance on the committee  over the past 18 months and  her 
willingness to go on the door and compere teams, along with her part in the ukulele groups and songs at 
Acoustic Night. All the best Carrie for great times with the family and new grandchildren. This will leave our 
Committee short of members - we are now 2 committee members less than elected. Please be in touch if you 
would like to be seconded to the committee  for the next few months, until the next club elections. This would 
entail approx 4 meetings between Feb and July.

Resignation 
and 
Farewell
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Hi,
I'll hold the Levin Folk Club social on Sat 25 Jan - bring own meat for bbq and 
plate to share.  From 5 pm until late, jamming and songs, in a private rural 
setting - 143 Muhunoa East Rd, Ohau.  All welcome.
 
Dale Webb

January event 
- everyone 
welcome. 
Mark your 
calendar! Inquiries: Ph 06 - 3686001

dalewebb@clear.net.nz

A note from Dale: 

This year has gone by so fast, its hard to believe we will be celebrating another 
year soon. I would like to thank you for your business, we couldn't do it with- 
out our customers.
At this precent time we have specials through out the store and will continue 

until xmas. Take full advantage of our specials and services we have available.

Club member 
discount- great 
place to do 
your Xmas 
shopping!

November 22 was the final Acoustic Night for the year - there is no meeting in December.

Please remember to show your current membership card for your own folk club when paying at our door on 
our main club night.  We have reciprocal arrangements whereby you pay our members rate at the door. 
Sometimes new people on the door may not be aware of this, you might need to remind them of the 
arrangement.

Visitors from 
Palmerston North 
Folk Club and 
Acoustic Routes
in Wellington

No main club night in January but Acoustic Night will on at the end of January. We’ll send 
you a reminder!

1. First, we would like to know if you have already visited our Levin 
Folk Music Club website since it was started. The address is always at 
the top of each newsletter.   We can’t get details about the number of 
hits on the basic web site with the plan we have. So if you have visited, 
please reply to this newsletter email address ((annemc@ihug.co.nz) 
simply saying something like “Yes, have visited the club web site”.

2.  We need to know your opinion of the web site.  Yes, it is a basic no frills plan-  but if there is 
enough interest and feed back, we may decide to opt for extra features to be added.  This of course 
will be a cost to the club, so if there are very few people bothering to access the web site, then there 
will likely be no change to it. Han has compiled this initial web site and would like your feed back.  
Please share your views about the web site - I will collate them for our next committee meeting  - 
suggestions for improvements, alternate sites to place it, how to get more search engine hits etc.
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www.acousticroutes.org.nz

http://www.klmc.org.nz

www.wellingtonbluegrass.net.nz

Second Tuesday of each month, Mayfair Cafe,  
166 Main St, Upper Hutt, 7:30pm.
Contact: Kevin & Sue Meehan,
Ph 04 970 4008

Use the website links to find out 
who the guests are and what is on 
each week.
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